
La Luz Engineering, PLLC 

La Luz Engineering, PLLC  12201 Tamarac Trail NE Albuquerque NM 87111 505-459-9224

May 8, 2023

SolarTyme
6710 Jefferson Davis Hwy 
Richmond, VA 23237

Re: Review of Installed PV System Attachments 
Katy Potter Residence – 254 Docs Rd, Lillington, NC 27546

Ms. Perez

Per your request, we have reviewed   and confirmed the solar panel attachments were installed 
in accordance with the structural review La Luz Engineering approved for the Potter 
Residence Structural Review of Existing Roof for New Photovoltaic Panel Installation letter and 
design dated March 21, 2023.  The installation has been completed based on the 2018 North 
Carolina codes. 

Based on an on-site field inspection and as-built documentation provided by the Contractor;

1.) The PV equipment's structural installation has been designed and inspected.
2.) The equipment will not create a negative impact on the building's structural design, 
including any additional loads imposed (dead, snow, wind), and
3.) The installation is in compliance with the North Carolina Residential Code.

It appears that the bases have been installed per the typical manufacturer requirements and are 
approved by the undersigned engineer. 

Regards, 
La Luz Engineering, PLLC 

Ben Brokaw, P.E. 
Principal 
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